BELOIT, WISCONSIN

Office of the President

September 20, 1957

Professor Richard W. Ramette Secretary-Treasurer, MACTLAC Carleton College Northfield, Minnesota

Dear Professor Ramette:

Beloit College has been interested in having the Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges hold its annual meeting on our campus for several years now. I extended an invitation to your group in October of 1955 and indicated at the time that we would be delighted to accommodate your association the first year that such would seem appropriate. I wish to stress this point to you again, therefore, and extend a most cordial invitation to your association to meet at Beloit College in the fall of 1958.

I have talked this matter over with Professor Edward C. Fuller and the other members of our Chemistry staff and they are all in thorough concurrence with the invitation. I would even want to say that should there be reason why it is not fully desirable to choose Beloit as the meeting place in the fall of 1958, I would want you to consider this offer a continuing invitation to use our campus facilities whenever it would be most convenient.

Sincerely yours,

Miller Upton
President

MU:dk

CC: Professor Fuller

25 September 1957

Prosident Miller Upton Feloit College Releit, Misconsin

Den**r** President Inton:

Them's you very much for your second lavide Gion to 2000, offering the Teleit compassfor the 1000 merting. The mesting of our policy of all mesting fringe area and control locations, it did not soon that the coming 1907 meeting about the hold on your compas, but I feel quite confident in appoint for the errorative council as for an accepting your invitation for new year in comerned.

To are graduated for your continued interest in the facecial ion, and are locking formers to visiting your convex.

inoercly,

Ficherd : Immobbe foolument Professor of Thanksty, set ocument Professor. 1982/3